
 
 
The Social Services Commission issued the following feedback on the draft Downtown Davis Specific 
Plan:  
 

• While the Plan mentions affordable housing, all references lack specificity 
• The Plan should strive to better differentiate when referring to affordable by design versus 

below-market rate  
• The Plan does not mention social services   
• Overall, believe the Plan should elevate affordable housing to a higher priority  

 
Vaitla moved that Goal 3 of the Plan should include a direct reference to affordable housing with a 
second by Snipes. Perez issued a friendly amendment that the Plan should also incorporate reference to 
the City’s commitment to providing support services to the unhoused. Vaitla and Snipes accepted.  
 
The motion passed by the following 7-0-0 vote:  
 
AYES: Ioakimedes, Kalman, Perez, Snipes, Vaitla, Valencia, and Wise  
NOES: None 
ABSTAIN: None 
 
 


